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Joyner, Rhonda

From: James Alec <jamesalec60@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2018 1:19 PM
To: Joyner, Rhonda
Subject: Request to Abandon Portion of Alley
Attachments: Gelin 7-3 Alley Legal.docx; Gelin 7-3 Alley Survey.pdf

Dear Ms. Joyner: 
 
I am writing to formally request the abandonment of a portion of the alley that runs north and south, east of the intersection of Rockbridge Rd. and 
First Avenue. The portion of the Alley in question is approximately 101' feet long and approximately 10' wide, and is shown on the attached survey. 
It is also described more fully on the attached legal description.  
 
Thank you for your kind assistance in this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Alec Gelin 


